KEN BANNEN SCHOLARSHIP 

Ken Bannen served Watervliet School District for 26 years under several different roles such as principal, coach, administrative assistant, and superintendent. At the time of his retirement, it was decided to create a scholarship in his honor. Ken has always believed in the Watervliet teachers and the Watervliet schools. He also believes a young person should make the most of his or her opportunities and believes in the importance of being a good group/team member. It is upon these beliefs that the Ken Bannen Scholarship was established.

Scholarship Requirements:

1) A current senior at Watervliet High School planning to attend a college or technical school next year.

2) GPA of 2.5 or above

3) A list of meaningful accomplishments, awards, extra-curricular activities, volunteer and/or work experience (a resume would also be acceptable)

4) A letter addressed to the Ken Bannen Scholarship Committee describing why you should be selected as a scholarship recipient. Please indicate on the letter your plans for next year (area of study/ institution you plan to attend).

Applications are due by__May 6, 2011___. Turn it in to Mrs. Maack or Mrs. Liles in the Guidance Office

